
 

 

 
 
 
25 July 2022 
 
 
Ms Christina Wu 
Via e-mail: fyi-request-19786-f9155357@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
Dear Ms Wu  
 
I write regarding the Official Information Act, 1982 request you made to the School via e-mail on Thursday 
30 June.  
 
The information you requested was: 
 

• The breakdown of the out of zone Year 9 enrolments at Auckland Grammar School between 2018-
2022 

• The number of applicants, the number of places offered and accepted, including a breakdown by 
order of priority plus the general ballot 
 

The information requested is as follows: 
  

 2018 2019 2020 2021 2022 

Priority 1 0 0 0 0 0 

Priority 2 18/18 21/21 35/36 39/40 27/27 

Priority 3 4/4 10/10 3/4 7/7 9/10 

Priority 4 28/35 27/34 32/38 33/37 36/46 

Priority 5 6/6 5/6 5/5 8/8 9/9 

 
     

Total Priorities 56/63 63/71 75/83 87/92 81/92 

 
     

General Ballot 69/75 85/96 44/52 46/50 63/79 

 
     

Total Out of Zone acceptance 125 148 119 133 130 

   
Key:  number offered/number accepted 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Tim O’Connor 
HEADMASTER 
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